
Renfro - DNR, Joel <joel.renfro@state.co.us>

Proctor Pit Adequacy Review
Travis Bell <tbell@crccllc.com> Mon, Jul 1, 2024 at 2:02 PM
To: "Renfro - DNR, Joel" <joel.renfro@state.co.us>
Cc: Amy Brooks <abrooks@crccllc.com>, Amy Eschberger - DNR <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Understood Joel. With that is mind CRCC would like to request an extension of the decision date for the
Proctor Pit, File No.  M-2024-027, 111 Construction Materials Reclamation Permit Application, to July 12th,
2024. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns regarding this request. I will try to have you
our revisions as soon as possible.
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